
 

 
 



 

  

 
 

                                                       

September October 

Conner McEnany James Baughman 

Alexandra Sherman Jaskaranpreet Singh 

Alexis Wark Madison Miller 

Kayce Lynes Caleb Dietrich 

Benjamin Weber Amanda Horn 

Delaney Fulfer Kristiana Andujar 

Abbie Clendaniel Blake Hoffler 

Josephine Crane Logan Muller 

Olivia Shea Dylan Toner 

Kimberly Johnson Anthony Vasco 

Jessica Gilbert Dylan Smith 

Kayley Kunkle Aidan Young 

Meagan Terlep Bailey Latzer 

Jordon Shuttlesworth Kylie Patterson 

Austin Schreffler Bennett Young 

Kassidy Legge Lillian Hockensmith 

Matthew Jacobs Joshua Hoffer 

 Owen Clendaniel 

 David Pluff 

 

BIRTHDAY WISHES 
Going out to the students who celebrate their 

Birthdays in September and October! 

 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Northern Elementary PTO 

2009-2010 Officers 
 

Lori Chance  
Co-President 

432-4712 
lchance@hughes.net 

 
Lynn Rondon 
Co-President 

432-4683 
lrondon@pnco.com 

 
Tara Martin 

Vice President 
502-0138 

 
Ann Hoverter 

Secretary 
502-1248 

 
Michelle Coover 

Treasurer 
432-3526 

 
 

 

Want to help the pto? 
Pick a committee listed below! 

 
• Capri Sun Pouch Collection 
• Ecology Awareness 
• Field Day 
• Hospitality 
• Recess Buddies 
• Roller Skating Party 
• Senator’s Reading Program 

 
Talk to a PTO member to find out how to help! 

Some committees need chairpersons, 
Some just need volunteers 

 

  
SAVE THE DATE! 

 
 
Sept 25th  

ACT 80 DAY 
EARLY 

DISMISSAL 
 
Sept 30th  

 
PICTURE DAY 

 
Oct 12th  

 
NO SCHOOL 

 
Oct 16th   
 

 
NO SCHOOL 

 
 
Oct 17th 

 
FARMERS FAIR 

 
Oct 30th 

 
NE HALLOWEEN 

PARADE 
 

 



 

 

 

 
 
EASY FUNDRAISERS FOR NORTHERN ELEMENTARY …… 
 

Box Tops 
Remember to clip the Box Tops for Education coupons found on hundreds of 
participating products that you already buy.  Try putting a pretty jar or bowl on your 
countertop and when you open a product simply tear it off and put in the bowl.  When 
the bowl is full, put them in a bag and send them to school with your child.  Contests 
are run throughout the year.  Each coupon is worth 10 cents to NE.  Don’t throw them 
away!  
For more information, go to www.BoxTops4Education.com. 
 

 

Labels for Education 
NE collects product packaging with the “Labels for Education” logo on them.  Chances 
are, you have eligible products in your kitchen right now – such as Campbell’s soup, 
Prego pasta sauce, Pepperidge Farm, Goldfish crackers, Pace, Swanson or V8 
beverages.  So after you enjoy them, don’t forget to save the UPC codes and lids.  
Please send in UPC codes and lids to school with your child.  Front panel product 
labels are no longer accepted.  For more information, go to www.labelsforeducation.com. 
 

 

Giant Foods A+ School Rewards 
Our school has again been offered an opportunity to participate in the GIANT A+ 
School Rewards Program.  Starting October 4, 2009 through March 13, 2010, NE 
will have the opportunity to earn cash through this program.  Northern 
Elementary’s School ID Code is 01029.  Even if you have participated in the 
past, you MUST redesignate again for the New Year.  Once you designate our 
school, each shopping trip at a participating Giant store using your bonus card earns cash for our school.  
You can track the amount of points you earn for our school by checking your grocery receipt.  Each month, 
the amount of cash awarded will be updated on the Giant website.  Our school will receive a check at the 
end of the program.  Last year, we earned over $4563.21 for our school!  The money will be used to pay 
for the increasingly high costs of field trips and assemblies, as well as other popular PTO events.  Taking 
just a minute of your time to designate can make a huge different to our school.  We need your support.  
Also, don’t forget to encourage your friends and relatives to do the same.  It could mean the world to our 
children.  Copies of the designation cards have been sent home with the students, but if you would like 
additional copies or have questions regarding the program, please contact Michelle Coover at 
coov8@verizon.net or 432-3526, or go to the Giant website at www.GiantAplus.com. 

 
 
 
 
 



 
POLAR PLANNER 

         October 2009 
Northern Elementary School 
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A WARM WELCOME 

FROM THE PTO 
 
We are so excited to be welcoming you into Northern Elementary this year!  We feel lucky to 
begin the year with our new principal, Miss Cal and wonderful parents who make up our PTO 
board and committee chairs.  And, of course, we are so lucky to have wonderful teachers and 
staff.  But most of all, we are so excited to see all of the returning students as well as the new 
student faces that will make up Northern.  To the PTO, the students are what matters.  
  
We are looking forward to a new year, filled with new adventures as well as carrying on some 
traditions that were started by our outgoing PTO parents (thanks again to all who made  last 
year  great)!    Of  course  we will  count  on  all  the  parents  of  Northern  to make  these  things 
happen! 
 
We  want  you  to  know  that  all  parents  are  welcome  to  become  involved  in  their  child’s 
academic lives.  The more parents we have participating, the more programs we can provide.  
We appreciate any time you can give us! 
 
Don’t  forget  to come to our  first PTO meeting on September 8, 2009 at 7pm  in the school’s 
library!  We look forward to getting to know you better. 
 
Feel free to contact either of us if you have any questions. 
 
 Lori Chance and Lynn Rondon, co‐presidents 
Lori – 432‐4712 (lchance@hughes.net) 
Lynn ‐ 432‐4683 (lrondon@pnco.com) 
 
 

Book Fair and Family Literacy Night 
 
  
The PTO will be hosting a scholastic book fair at our school from Nov. 2nd-4th.  All children will have an 
opportunity to shop with their class and parents are invited to shop anytime the fair is open.  It is a great 
place to find Christmas presents for students and teachers.  All the profit the PTO makes at the Book Fair 
goes to buy books for our students, classrooms, and the library. 
  
In conjunction with the Book Fair, the PTO will host a Family Literacy Night on Wednesday evening Nov 
4th, based on the theme "Read Around the World".  Students and parents are invited to join us for stories, 
games, crafts, and other activities based on countries around the world.  The Book Fair will also be open 
that night.   
  
Volunteers are needed to make both events a success.  Parents are needed to work 2 hours shifts during 
the school day to help children shop for books.  Parents are also needed to help with activites or the Fair 
at the Literacy Night.  We are also in need of people to attend 1 planning meeting to help plan events for 
the Family Night.  If you are interested, please contact Amy Colgan at 432-0731 or 
amy_colgan@hotmail.com 



 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents: 

 
Our school has again been offered an opportunity to participate in the GIANT A+ School Rewards Program. 
Last year we earned $4563.21 !   

1)  The A+ Rewards program does NOT affect your Gas 
Rewards. 

2)  You must sign up EACH year 
3)  Registering doesn’t cost you anything! 

 
Starting October 4, 2009 through March 13, 2010, Northern Elementary will have the opportunity to earn CASH through 
This exciting program.  All you have to do is fill out the Designation Card below with #01029 and: 

 
Send it back to school with your student by next Friday, September 26th. 
OR 
Call or email me with your Bonus Card #: coov8@verizon.net or 432-3526. 
OR      (Please give your card # and name.) 

Log on to www.GiantAplus.com to designate on-line.  
OR 
Bring it to the Customer Service Center of any participating* GIANT store. 

 
After you designate our school, each shopping trip at a participating* GIANT store using your BONUSCARD earns CASH for our 
school!  You can track the amount of points you earn for our school by checking your grocery receipt.  Each month, the amount 
of CASH awarded will be updated on the GIANT website.  Our school will receive a check at the end of the program.  The money 
will be used to pay for the increasingly high costs of field trips and assemblies, as well as other popular PTO events 
Taking  just a minute of your time to designate can make a huge difference to our school. We need your support. 
Also, don’t forget to encourage your friends and relatives to do the same.  It could mean the world to our children!  Please make 
copies of this letter or contact me for additional copies.  Our school’s code is 01029.   

Please contact me with any questions: coov8@verizon.net or 432-3526.  Thanks for your support!  
- -Michelle Coover,  Northern Elementary Giant A+ Coordinator 

 
*For a complete l ist  of part ic ipating GIANT stores visit  www.GiantAplus.com  

Northern 
Elementary 



Get to Know Our Teachers     
 
 

Gretchen Beddia‐Kindergarten 

• Beginning my 5th year teaching! 

• My favorite thing about teaching is seeing my students grow academically and socially 

throughout the year. 

• My favorite subject to teach is probably reading (communication arts). I get so excited 

watching my students become readers. 

• My hobbies include spending time with my family, and travelling. I love to be with and 

around animals and being outside. 

• I wanted to be a teacher because I wanted to make an impact on children’s lives. 

• If I wasn’t a teacher, I’d probably be doing something with animals. 

 

 

Mrs. McCauslin­First Grade 

• I’ve been teaching for seven years! 
• My favorite part of teaching is seeing my students get excited about learning 
new things. 

• My favorite subjects to teach are reading and science. Teaching reading in first 
grade is very rewarding because there is a lot of growth during the year. I love 

science because it gives the kids an opportunity to really get actively involved 

in the learning process. 

• My family and I enjoy camping, hiking, and biking. I also like to cook and 
travel. 

• I became a teacher because I love working with kids and really enjoy the 
ability to do something new every day. 

• I haven’t been doing this too long, so not much has changed since I began 
teaching. The area where there’s been a lot of growth is technology. It’s 

amazing what we can do with interactive technology in the classroom. 

• My dream job (if I wasn’t a teacher) would be my own show on the food 
network, but more realistically, I’d probably do something like interior design 

or web design. 



 

Race for Education 
Parent participation is one of the major factors. The nice thing is you can be 

done in less than 10 minutes! They way we filled out our son’s label sheet was very 
simple. First we opened our address book and copied all the names from it. Then we 
thought of names of our co-workers (both my wife and I), we also looked at the 
examples on the 3rd page of the kick off letter which has some great ideas. It turns 
out we needed more stickers! 

 

Keep in mind, everyone is a winner. Our goal is to be able to fund items that 
will enhance student learning and achievement in our school.  Additionally, the 
more names you can put on your sheet the more your son/daughter can win and 
qualify for. The office does have additional label sheets if you need them or if you 
have your own you can always use those also. When you use other sheets please be 
sure to put your Child’s name, grade level and teacher in the upper left sticker for 
identification purposes. 

 

Let’s look at a 40 name example. Your son/daughter is now qualified to 
receive 8 pencils (that they can pick from a group). They would get their name in 
the drawing for the Limo Lunch 2 times and their name would also be put in the 
drawing for the $50 gift card 4 times! They would even get a certificate to wear 
their pajamas to school. We are hoping for 100% student participation also. If 
you’re wondering about the “Limo Lunch”… 5 possibly 6 students names will get 
drawn. A White Stretch Limo will pick them up at the school and they will be 
chaperoned to a FREE Happy Meal at McDonalds.   
 

 You as parents can also win. For every book of 20 stamps that you donate we 
will put your name in a drawing for multiple prizes. Donate one book get one 
chance; donate 4 books get 4 chances….etc.  Some of the prizes that will be given 
in the stamp donation drawing are: a 30 day pass (worth $75) to LA Fitness in 
Camp Hill (we have 2 of these), a $25 Gift card for Olive Garden, other Gift Cards 
from Red Lobster, TGI Fridays, Ruby Tuesdays, Exxon, Dairy Queen and we are 
hoping for more prizes to be added before the drawing. 
 
 

Remember ALL donations are TAX DEDUCTIBLE!! 
 

Thanks in advance for your support in helping in our first Race for Education  
Rob Muller ~ Race Coordinator 



 
 
 
 

NES is going paperless…  
Go Green! 

All school newsletters, reminders, calendars 
will  now be posted on the website:  

northernpolarbears.com  
 

Simply, cl ick on Northern Elementary to 
access this information. 

 
If  you do not have access to the site and would l ike 

a paper copy of this newsletter, please fi l l  in the 
form below and return it  to school by October 22nd. 

 
Please send only one form per family.  

 
 

 Child’s Name: ______________________ 
 
Classroom Teacher: __________________ 


